
 

 

 
 

Monday 20 February 2017 
 

WORLD BOOK DAY - THURSDAY 2 MARCH 2017 
 
 
It’s nearly that time of year when we celebrate World Book Day.  
 
This is a fantastic opportunity to further promote the love of reading and 
books which is central to our learning here at Kirkby on Bain. 
 
The children have decided that on the day (Thursday 2 March) we should 
come to school dressed as a favourite book character.  In school lots of 
book centred activities will take place and the children will have lots of fun. 
 
In addition to this we would like to hold a school book swap. If you would like to participate then all 
you need to do is donate a book that your child no longer wants. Please ensure that it is in good, 
clean condition. We will put a box outside for you put the book in - please feel free to donate more 
than one book if you wish; a great chance for a clear out! Our aim is to collect 100 or more books so 
every child can take a book home on World Book Day. 
 
Please complete the slip below and attach to/put inside the donated book before putting it in the box 
(or place books in a bag with your slip if donating more than one book).  Please ensure that your 
child understands that they won’t get this book back but that another child will get enjoyment from 
reading it!  
 
We look forward to this exciting day and thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Hodgson 
 

 
WORLD BOOK DAY - THURSDAY 2 MARCH 2017 

 
I’ve made a donation to the KOB Book Swap. 
 
Child’s name __________________________________ 
 
Parent/carer signature _______________________ 
 
 
 
 

 


